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June 24th, 1927.

Major H. J. Woodside, 
Ottawa, Ont.

Dear Major Woodside

Let me acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of yesterday with reference to Mr. 
Bowman, the Editor of the Ottawa Citizen, who is 
going to attend the meeting of the Institute of 
Pacific Relations.

I may say I do not know Er, 
Bowman and have nothing to do with his selection. 
The only thing one must try to do is to control 
in some way the material whjch he sends out on his 
return.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


